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Notice of Public Hearing Regarding One-Half Percent Assessment Under A.R.S. § 23-1065(F) 

 

 

Dear Stakeholder: 

 

Under A.R.S. § 23-1065(F), after notice and a hearing, the Commission is authorized to levy an 

additional one-half percent assessment under A.R.S. § 23-1065(A) if the total annual reserved 

liabilities of the Special Fund for apportionment under §§ 23-1065(B) and (C) exceed six million 

dollars.  Please be advised that the Commission will hold a public hearing to gather information 

concerning this assessment on May 17, 2018, at 1:00 p.m. in the Commission’s first floor 

auditorium located at 800 West Washington Street, Phoenix, Arizona.  This hearing will be held 

as part of the Commission’s scheduled meeting for that day.  The record is considered open, and 

written and oral comments will be accepted until the close of the hearing on May 17, 2018.  At a 

later date, the Commissioners will discuss and may take action on this assessment.  Written 

comments may be submitted prior to the hearing c/o Kara Dimas, Executive Secretary, Office of 

the Commission Director, P.O. Box 19070, Phoenix, Arizona 85005-9070. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there.  
 

 


